Bobbie Noonan's Child Care



October-November School News

SCHOOL CLOSING

We will be closed on November 26th and 27th, Thanksgiving Day and the day after.

HALLOWEEN PARTIES

We will celebrate Halloween on Thurs. and Fri. Oct. 29th and 30th. Children are welcome to dress up, however we ask that you refrain from sending treats at this time. We have plenty of party fun planned!

THANKSGIVING PARTIES

Preparation for our annual Thanksgiving celebration will begin in November. In addition to learning about the first Thanksgiving the children will be busy making costumes and holiday crafts to be used on party days. The Tues./Thurs. children will have their party on Tues. Nov. 24th. Mon./Wed./Fri. will have their party on Wed. Nov. 25th.



Visit us on the web at bobbienoonans.com for monthly menu, weekly newsletters and important school information.

PROGRESS REPORTS

Progress reports are due to arrive home in November. This is a short form meant to keep you updated on your child's progress. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact your child's teacher. We have formal Parent-Teacher Conferences in February.

Attached to the progress report you will also receive a copy of a developmental milestones guide. This is a brief outline of what you can expect from your developing child.

WEATHER BULLETIN

We will continue to take the children outside even as the colder weather approaches. We will not be going outside when the temperature dips below 20 degrees. Wind chill is taken into consideration as well. Our policy states that any child who is well enough to come to school will be expected to go outdoors with their class. Don't forget to send snow pants, boots, mittens and hats on colder, snowy days.